Philadelphia, June 25, 1940

No

The Board of Managers of the

Hospital of the University of Pennsylvania

Thirty-fourth and Spruce Streets

acknowledges, with thanks, the receipt of your donation of

the making of nine hundred forty-two (942)

gowns during the past year.

The House of Industry To

716 Catherine Street

Philadelphia, Pa.

HOSPITAL OF THE UNIVERSITY OF PENNSYLVANIA PHILADELPHIA MARY V. STEPHENSON June 25, 1940 Mrs. Isaac P. Miller Haverford, Pennsylvania Dear Mrs. Miller: I wish to take this opportunity to inform you of our appreciation of the work which has been done for the Hospital during the past year by the House of Industry, in the making of gowns. It facilitates our work greatly to have these gowns so competently made for us, and we are very grateful to your organization for making this work possible. Very sincerely yours, v. Stephenson Superintendent MVS:h enc.